
Students will be able to see their exam numbers by logging into myNKU and clicking on the student 
tab.  From the student tab they can click on the Academic Status & Enrollment Verification Letter, which 
includes Law Exam Numbers. 
 

 
 
Student may need to scroll down to see the exam numbers.  Students will begin seeing their Law Exam 
Numbers 14 days before the first day of the term, and they will remain until 30 days after the last day of 
the semester. 
 

 
 


